
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Concert at Chester Cathedral - Thursday 14 December 2017 at 7.30pm 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us at Chester Cathedral, by kind permission of the 
Dean and Chapter, for our Christmas Concert on Thursday 14 December at 7.30 pm.  The 
doors to the nave will open to the public at 7.00pm. 
 
The Senior, Junior and Jazz Bands will all be taking part, together with the Senior and Junior 
Choirs, and the Guitar, Strings, Folk, Saxophone and Flute Ensembles.  There will also be 
traditional Christmas carols and readings.    
 
The concert will be free of charge and those wishing to attend do not need tickets.  
Donations to the cathedral funds will however be gratefully received and a collection will be 
held during the performance. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us on what is always a very enjoyable and festive 
occasion. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
John Dowler 
Headteacher 
  


